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December 4, 2019

Cecil Pruitt

14900 Bogle Dr

Suite 204

Chantilly, VA 20151-1756

Re. Giving Tuesday Donations

Dear Cecil,

You are going to make such a difference in the lives of people in Clintwood, VA.

You are going to save lives!

Your gift of $5,000.00 on Giving Tuesday is going to help get the new Health Wagon Clinic in
Clintwood ready and OPEN!

That means people who can'’t afford to go see a doctor will now have access to their
medications, and healthcare workers, and necessary tests.

People like Amanda and Jim that we told you about on Giving Tuesday whose lives were saved
because they were able {o get to a free Health Wagon Clinic.

YOU ARE AMAZING. So caring. So compassionate. Such a wonderful heart.
i am beyond grateful for you.
Thank you.

With much joy,
D) Gy

Dr. Teresa Tyson
Executive Director

The Health Wagon is a 501¢3 nonprofit organization. All gifts are tax deductible to the extent
allowed by law.
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